
Dear US National Forest Service Staff, 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on Midas Gold Idaho's Alternative 2. Over the last 

several years, I've had the opportunity to hear a handful of presentations on the Stibnite Gold 

Project, sit down with project staff and observe how the company has lived out its mission as it has 

grown. It is with this knowledge that I encourage you to permit the Stibnite Gold Project. 

 

The Stibnite Gold Project will help to restore the environment in our region. Under alternative two, 

Midas Gold has prioritized restoration work so many of the efforts occur early in the project. The 

company is also required to set aside all of the funds needed to properly restore the site in a special 

trust so the land will be restored no matter what happens to the company. Reclamation efforts have 

already started at the site. Midas Gold has planted thousands of trees and worked to reduce 

sediment entering waterways near the site. To me, these actions prove the company is truly 

committed to restoring the site. 

 

Thank you for the thorough review of the Stibnite Gold Project. I urge you to now move forward and 

permit the mine using alternative 2, so Midas Gold can put Americans back to work. 

 

Warm regards, 

 

 

Name: Monty Cole 


